O Iftar at Christ Presbyterian Church

IDC had another iftar dinner with the at Christ Presbyterian Church, Martinsville. IDC extends
thanks to Rev. Susan Joseph Rack and congregants for inviting members of Turkish
Community.

IDC Central Jersey representative Ferhan Tunagur made presentation about Ramadan before
the dinner. All attendants agree that such events are promoting the dialogue between Christians
and Muslims. It is in fact very meaningful and touching that Christians invited their Muslim
brothers and sisters to their churches.

Below are some pictures of the dinner.




